
We are willing to go to Macedonia!
Thursday, 30 May 2013.

Mrkic at the Ministerial meeting in Ohrid on 31 May. Ministerial Meeting of the SEECP
participating states will be held in Ohrid, on Friday, 31 May 2013. Minister of Foreign Affairs of
Serbia Ivan Mrkic has announced his participation.
  
The Ministerial meeting would be held in the "Gymnich" format, said Mrkic. He also specified
that Kosovo Foreign Minister Enver Hoxhaj could also participate at the meeting in such a
format and that Serbia had no objections to it.
The "Gymnich" format used by the Ministers of EU member states for informal talks, means that
the participants of the meeting are presented under their personal names.
"We are willing to go to Macedonia, and this is known by all those who should know it," Minister
Mrkic said ahead of tomorrow's meeting.
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